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April 14, 2022

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg
Secretary

U.S. Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Ave SE
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

BNSF Railway supports efforts by the Oklahoma Department of Transportation to secure federal
discretionary funding under the Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity
(RAISE) grant program. If awarded, the project will construct a grade separation at SH 37 / 4™ St in
Moore, OK under the BNSF mainline and siding tracks just south of Oklahoma City.

BNSEF values our working relationship with the applicant and is prepared to work with all involved public
agencies on further development of this project, subject to satisfactory review of final engineering and

entering into definitive agreements as may be required by BNSF or other project stakeholders.

BNSF appreciates your thorough review of this application and looks forward to continuing its
relationship with the Oklahoma Department of Transportation through this project.

Sincerely,
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Craig Rasmussen
Assistant Vice President, Engineering Services and Structures



